From: registrar

Sent: September-07-17 3:07 PM
To: I

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:22 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
paul sandilands

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
since we already have the most expensive hydro n the country this is beyond the pale.
| are trying to force ontarians to lose their homes AND their livihoods as more companies are leaving like P&G just did.

Enough is enough!

-- Attachment --





